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25th February 2019 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 
 

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March this year and, as is the tradition in 
our school, we are inviting all children to come dressed as their favourite 

book character to celebrate the event.  We have arranged for an 
accomplished author to visit us for the day.  The children will also take part 

in lots of book related activities during the day too. 
 

As always, all the children will be given a £1.00 World Book Day voucher which can be 

used at bookstores between 28th February and 31st March. 
 

If your child is in Year 3 and needs a change of clothing to participate in their Forest School 
activity, please ensure they bring those to change into. 

 
We look forward to seeing all the different characters! 
 

Kind regards 
 
 

 
 

Adrian King 

 
 

 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

C.E. Primary School                          
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